Office of the President



5703 Alumni Hall Orono, Maine 04469-5703 Tel: 207.581.1512 Fax: 207.581.1517

umaine.edu

January 22, 2014

TO:

Dr. Harlan Onsrud

Faculty Senate President

FR:

Dr. Paul W. Ferguson

President

RE:

cc:

Response to the January 16, 2014 Faculty Senate Memo

After thorough review and discussion with Dr. Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, the following motions approved by the Faculty Senate on December 18, 2013, and submitted to the Office of the President on January 16, 2014, are approved.

- Motion: The Faculty Senate approves the following language for the Undergraduate Catalog: Military Credit...
- Motion: University of Maine System General Education and Credit Transfer Working Group Progress Report and Suggested Faculty Motions on the Campuses
 - o Motion 1: Block Transfer in Meeting General Education Requirements
 - Motion 2: Course-by-Course Articulation Agreements for Transfer of General Education Courses
 - Motion 3: Development and Maintenance of a Course Transfer
 Articulation Database and Generation of User Friendly Course Transfer
 Tables

Dr. Jeff Hecker, Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost Ms. Kimberly D. Junkins, Administrative Assistant I, Faculty Senate